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New Rappahannock Community College Local College Board Members Welcomed 
 
Rappahannock Community College Local College Board held its first meeting of the academic 
year on September 20. The Local College Board is a community advisory body and liaison 
between the State Board for Community Colleges, the Virginia Community College System 
administration, and RCC’s administration. The Board makes recommendations regarding state 
and local funds budgets and long-range planning and curriculum.  
 
The College Board is comprised of one person from each county in RCC’s service region. Jamie 
Tucker, representing Northumberland is the Board Chair, and Stanley Clarke, representing 
Essex is Vice Chair. Other members are Donald Sandridge, Gloucester; Carol Holmes, King 
and Queen; Dr. Ann Bueche, King George; Dr. Andrea Perseghin, King William; Cassie 
Thompson, Lancaster; Judith Rowe, Mathews; Kevin Gentry, Middlesex; Debbie Richards, New 
Kent; Richard Gouldin, Jr., Richmond; and Victoria Roberson, Westmoreland. 
 

### 
 
Photo (l-r): RCC President, Dr. Shannon Kennedy, Don Sandridge, Judy Rowe, Carol Holmes, 
Jamie Tucker, Dr. Andrea Perseghin, Kevin Gentry, Cassie Thompson, Richard Gouldin, and 
Debbie Richards (not pictured: Dr. Ann Bueche, Stanley Clarke, and Vicki Roberson) 
 
About RCC 
Since 1970, Rappahannock Community College has been breaking down barriers to education 
in the Middle Peninsula and Northern Neck. Five degrees, 6 certificates, and 26 career and 
workforce studies programs are offered through RCC, in addition to nearly 40 guaranteed 
admissions agreements with colleges and universities across the state and region. For more 
information, visit rappahannock.edu. 
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